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We are the Reading Ambassadors! 

Alana, George, Bella, Daniel, Jana, Rosie, Ivy, Poppy, Sienna and Mack 

This term we have been reflecting on why we love reading.  Here are some of the things we 

said. 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I love reading 

because it makes 

me feel happy! 

 

I love reading 

because it bring 

good vocabulary to 

my writing. 
 

I love reading because 

it makes me imagine 

the book so I can be 

where the book is set. 
 



 

What have we been doing? 
It was difficult for us to meet regularly this year due to lots of different reasons but we still 

managed to achieve some things as a team. 

 

Bedtime story 
In the Autumn term, we held our regular ‘Bedtime story’ evening.  The children came back to 

school in their pyjamas and enjoyed being read a range of stories by teachers and other 

staff.  Children in Squirrels Class were particularly excited to listen to ghost stories in the 

dark.  The evening was finished off with hot chocolate and biscuits and was a roaring 

success. 

 

World Book Day 2022 
We celebrated World Book Day in March.  Our focus for the week was poetry and we based 

our learning around the Oliver Jeffers text ‘Here we Are’.  We had a fun filled week in 

school… 

*We all came to school dressed as our favourite book character. 

               

*We took part in a competition to turn vegetables in to book characters.  Everybody showed 

fantastic creativity. 

 

 
*We were visited by James Carter.  James performed his work in assemblies for each Key 

Stage where he had the children howling with laughter.  He then went in to classrooms to 



work with the children and support them to write their own poetry.  This was a truly brilliant 

experience for us all. 

        

*We had a house teams day focussed around the book ‘Here We Are’.  The children took part 

in lots of wonderful activities and really enjoyed the book.  The activities included making 

‘Under the sea’ scenes and objects from space. 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Other activities that we enjoyed during the week were reading with our buddies, sharing 

books with our family members and a book sale. 

 

Wellbeing Week 
As part of our recent wellbeing week, the Reading ambassadors focussed on how good 

reading is for our wellbeing and how we can use reading as a means of escapism.  For our 



activity we took books outside and read out in nature with our friends.  We then enjoyed 

making a keepsake bookmark to remember the day. 

Upcoming Events… 

We are really hoping for time at school next year so that we can plan more events and 

activities.  Some of the things we have planned are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to take part in the library challenge over the summer 

holidays.  Remember that the class that has the most members taking part 

will receive a treat! 

 

 


